
MRSB announces  2016  Executive  Board
members

KANSAS CITY, Missouri (February 1, 2016) – At its 2016 Annual Meeting, the Law Firm of McDowell
Rice Smith & Buchanan, PC, announced that R. Pete Smith as Chairman, Thomas R. Buchanan as
President, and Michael J. Gorman as General Counsel, will serve on the Firm’s Executive Board.

It was also announced that Ania W. Moncrief was elected as a Shareholder of the Firm.

Contact:
Sherry Newsom
snewsom@mcdowellrice.com
(816) 753-5400
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